
 

 
 

 
 

Notice of Proposed Road Reclassification 
 

In accordance with section 58 of the Land Administration Act 1997, the City of Kwinana gives 
notice of its intention to close and dedicate the following private road as a Drainage Reserve: 
 
Portion of land which is currently classified as private road which runs from the 
Bertram Rd culvert (Land ID 3137164) to the Johnson Road culvert (Land ID 3137168).  
 
This closure is to allow the creation of a Drainage Reserve which will be under the care control 
and management of the Water Corporation. 
 
For further information please contact City of Kwinana Property Management on (08) 9439 
0200. 
 
Submission are required to be made in writing to either PO Box 21, Kwinana WA 6966 or 
propertymanagement@kwinana.wa.gov.au by not later than 12 September 2025. 
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